
 

 

 

Product-Change Notice P2022-06 

Products affected: MERP 12-12126-GR, MERP 12-12P126-GR, MERP 12-12P126M9-

GR, MERP 12-24N-225M, MERP12-24126GR, MERP12-24118.5M, 

MERP12-24126M, MERP12-24225-GR, MERP12-24225OB, MERP12-

24225M9GR, MERP12-24-225M, MERP12-24N225M, MERP12-

24126M9GR, MERP12-24126M9BG 

Effective date: from April 2022 production 

Details: 

In course of continuous product improvement, to improve reliability and thermal stability, the 

thickness of lower case-part and internal LED block has been increased. This results in an 

increase of the body height of total 0.3 mm for all MERP 12 models (with pushbutton) with 

bicolour or RGB-LED illumination. The total height of the component is changing accordingly. 
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Oliver Kluj 

Technical Director 


